
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

E-invite 

 

Dear Fellow Martinians,  

 

As shared earlier, the College is organizing a special inter-faith Memorial Service to 

commemorate the lives lost in the Covid 19 pandemic.  

 

The College is increasingly using the electronic media to reach out to the maximum number of 

invitees. A paperless invitation is now preferred.  

 

I specially reach out to the families of those who have meaningfully intimated us about their 

loss. The names of your loved ones lost shall be intoned during the programme. I do hope you 

shall find it convenient to attend. Your presence shall be meaningful to all those present and is 

likely to bring solace to your family also. In addition, every Martinian is invited to attend. 

 

In the event of you being unable to attend, do join the live streaming of the inter-faith Memorial 

Service. The Service commences at 6.00 p.m. Notifications, Alerts and countdown shall begin 

at 5.45 p.m. on Monday, 01 November, 2021. To watch the programme, please click on  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kK-3tdxFq2w  

 

 

 

 

 
 

(C. A. McFarland) 

Principal 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kK-3tdxFq2w


 

 
 

AN INVITATION TO REMEMBER 

  
The Principal, Staff and Pupils of La Martiniere College, Lucknow 

Invites you to 

An Inter-Faith 

Service of Remembrance 

In commemoration the victims of the Covid – 19 Pandemic 

Associated with the College 

 

The Service shall be held at the East Terrace of Constantia on  

Monday, 1 November, 2021 commencing at 6.00 p.m. 

 

The Service shall be led by BK Radha, Qazi Ahmad Raza,  

Gyani Harvinder Singh and Rev. Fr Andrew D’Cunha 

 

A Memorial Tablet shall be unveiled in the College Chapel  

At the conclusion of the Service. 

 
 

Entry through Gate No. 4. Parking as per signage. 
This is a sacred service of all faiths. Silence shall be greatly appreciated. 
Please be seated by 5.45 p.m. 
Follow Covid-19 protocol. Use facemasks and sanitizers. 
Optional head cover would be appreciated as sacred protocol during some 
parts of the Service. 

Tea shall be served on the Principal’s Lawn after the Service. 


